
NEOkla Club Meeting   July 11, 2023 
 
Board members present were Jeff Maize – RE, Neil Cox – Asst RE, Jason Baney – 
Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, James Stowers, Mike Tritt, George Walker, and 
Wes Wood.  The minutes of the June meeting and the treasurer’s report were approved. 
 
Autocross Report – Pax Rolfe: The first round of the Turnpike Challenge with 
Oklahoma Region will be this coming weekend at Davis Field in Muskogee.  The next 
round will be in September in OKC. 
 
Road Racing – Neil Cox: There are 56 entries so far for the majors at Ozark Raceway.  
There is a majors scheduled at High Plains in August. 
 
Rally Cross – Jason Baney: There were 9 entries for the July 2 event.  The next event 
will be on July 23. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 
 
 


